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To ensure that learners make continuous progress in their learning, reporting opportunities need to be regular, meaningful, purposeful, and on-going throughout the academic year.  Our pupils are involved in the reporting process through on-going reflection and dialogue about their learning.  It is also important that reporting fully involves and values the role of parents and carers, as we know that parental engagement has a significant impact on learners’ progress.  Approaches to reporting to parents takes many different forms at Fishermoss school including written reports, children presenting their learning through class assemblies, parent/teacher consultation meetings and ongoing oral discussion. 
reporting dates for your diary……
term 1

Week 7
Parent/Teacher Consultations Wednesday 4th October 6-8:30pm & Thursday 5th October 3:45-6:15pm.
[bookmark: _Hlk115259689]Pupils will take home their Learning Celebration Books for sharing with parents.  All pupils have an individual book (or folder for P1 & the beginning of P2). The book and folder include a note for parents/carers explaining how to share the books, and folder contents, with their child and asking the parent/carer to comment and to add wider achievements from home. For Primary 1 pupils, the Learning Celebration Folder, Wider Achievements and Parent Comment Sheet, is explained at the P1 Curriculum Event in Term 1.  Ideally pupils will fill out their Learning Celebration Books as and when they experience any kind of success, big or small.
term 2

Week 8 
Week beginning 18th December Effort/Attitude/Behaviour report.
Parents will receive this report by email. 

term 3

Week 3
Week beginning 22nd January Interim Pupil Report - Academic next steps.
[bookmark: _Hlk144728519]Parents will receive this report by email. 

Week 7 
Wednesday 21st February Pupil ‘Show & Tell Curriculum Event’.  
[bookmark: _Hlk115260693]This will be an opportunity to visit your child’s/children’s classroom(s) to find out more about the experiences your child is having at school this session.  Our pupils have a lead role in this event as they will be responsible for sharing their learning with you.  The event takes the form of an informal ‘show and tell’.  To manage the number of individuals in the building at any one time, parents will have the opportunity to sign up for a 30-minute slot in their child’s class or in each of their children’s classrooms.  Pupils will share their Learning Celebration Books & Folders with parents at this event.  Parents are invited to add comments and to support their child to include wider achievements. 

Week 12
Week beginning 25th March - Effort/Attitude/Behaviour report.
Parents will receive this report by email. 

term 4

Week 4
From Wednesday 8th May Annual Pupil Reports will be emailed to parents. 

Week 6
Parent/Teacher Consultations Wednesday 22nd May 6-8:30pm & Thursday 23rd May 3:45-6:15pm.   . 
Learning Celebration Books go home for sharing.  Parents are invited to add comments and to support their child to include wider achievements. 

Pupils will complete their Learner’s Statement in their Learning Celebration Books before the end of term 4.
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